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8/22/2025

**This approval for the use of this subcontractor only 
and is not an approval of a change order for this project.

David 
Clemente

Digitally signed by David 
Clemente 
Date: 2025.08.22 16:10:02 
-04'00'
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From: Raymond Nazaire
To: Paulette Turner
Cc: Glenn Marcos; Michelle Lemire; David Clemente; Shamori Aldridge; Matthew Eaton; Brad Kaine; Todd Hiteshew;

Jill Prizlee; Laura Deluca
Subject: Re: CAM #25-0869 - 2nd Retroactive Agreement and Change Order No. 3 - Bellingham Marine - 9/16

Commission Meeting
Date: Monday, September 8, 2025 1:38:44 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
Outlook-Icon__AI-g.png
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Outlook-wqzle2ve.png

Good afternoon, Paulette, 
In my assessment, Geosonics’ pricing is reasonable and justified. Furthermore,
Geosonics has been the sole company to successfully fulfill FPL’s requirements over the
past eighteen months. The task involves not only monitoring but also providing vibration
calculations during the pile driving process. At this juncture, we consider it unfeasible to
engage an alternative firm to address FPL’s demands without necessitating a complete
reassessment and recalculation of the work previously undertaken by Geosonics.
As a reminder, David Clemente already signed the Authorization Subcontractor letter
sent previously by Laura.
Thanks,

Raymond Nazaire, P.E., CGC. | Senior Project Manager
Engineering Division | Public Works Department
City of Fort Lauderdale
101 NE 3rd Ave STE 2100, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301
O: 954-828-8954 | C: 305-951-4319 
E: rnazaire@fortlauderdale.gov

ARE YOU         COMPETING FOR CITY BUSINESS?  CLICK HERE TO
REGISTER IN OUR NEW PROCUREMENT SOFTWARE SYSTEM.
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